
EAA 602 ADIRONDACK CHAPTER 

EVENTS 

 

April 27th — 7:00 pm 

Fulton County Airport 

 
Bring a chair and join us.   

Please practice safe outdoor social 
distance while at the meeting. 

 

President’s Hangar 

Patrick Morris EAA 839538 
 

What's been going on:  

Sun and Fun in Florida seemed to be a success, all things considered. I saw a few 

posts from Bill Wade and a couple others. Fingers crossed that the national     

convention in OshKosh will go on as well this summer. Our last meeting was lightly 

attended and I expect it will be some time before we get back to where we were. 

Hopefully everyone is staying in touch and keeping up to date on the club. We   

observe safe outdoor separation if you were thinking of attending and there is lots 

of room to spread out. 
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Chapter Officers 

Patrick Morris—President 

Darryl White—Vice President 

Marty Foley—Treasurer 

Ed Zwolinski, Secretary 

 

Board  Members 

John Pashley         Doug Sterling 

Steve Dudka   Tim Downey 

Andrew  Westcott 

 

Flight Advisor ~ Doug Sterling 

Newsletter Editor ~ Shelli Saupe 

Technical Counselors                          

~ Art Goodemote 

~ Larry Saupe 

~ Doug Sterling 

 

Young Eagles Coordinator                  

~ Judy Sterling 

Web Page ~ Patrick Morris 

Upcoming:   

Our April 27th meeting will be at the regular 7:00PM 

time at Fulton County Airport!  Hopefully the weather 

will be good and some can fly in. We had a new   

member join last month who is building an                

experimental and I received a call the other day from 

someone building a Zenith high wing. I am hoping he 

will attend the meeting Tuesday. I have also received a 

couple requests for Eagle Flights that I will probably do 

in May. If anyone else is interested in taking an Eagle 

Flight up please let me know. I wish I had more to     

report on but that is about it. I hope to see many of you 

at the meeting and hopefully some company in the  

pattern.  

SUNY Adirondack has Friday Freebies                                  

Friday, April 30th from 2:00-3:00pm.                                     

General Aviation: Its History and Impact                                 

Instructor: Miriam Enman 

General aviation, or civil aviation, has a rich history and       

provides a wealth of non-commercial aviation activities. From 

private transport and aerial work to flying clubs and flight    

training, general aviation continues to impact our society in 

many ways. Join us for a look at the numerous opportunities 

that general aviation offers to individuals of all ages. 

Zoom registration is required.                                                    

If you are interested in attending email Conted@sunyacc.edu  

Visit the website for updated 

events, pictures and more.   

www.eaa602.org 

EAA Chapter 602 Non­Profit Declaration and Legal Disclaimer.  EAA Chapter 602 exists as a non­profit organization whose sole purpose is to 
promote the interests of its members. EAA 602 Chapter Officers, Directors & Leaders serve without compensation & have sworn to carry out 
the will of the membership by means of Democratic processes and rules of order set forth in the chapter’s by­laws. No claim is made and no 
liability is assumed, expressed or implied as to the accuracy or safety of material presented in this publication. Viewpoints of those who   
contribute to this newsletter are not necessarily those of EAA Chapter 602, the EAA, or their board or members. You must be of good       
character, adhere to the chapter’s by­laws, and respect the chapter’s Mission & Value Statement to become a member of the chapter. Dues 
are $20.00 per year payable to Chapter Treasurer. Chapter dues are payable in June. Member correspondence & newsletter contributions are 
encouraged which can be submitted by e­mail to the newsletter editor.  

• Please submit your article to 

Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 

10th of the month for the 

newsletter.  

• Newsletters are typically     

released the Sunday prior to 

the meeting date on the   

chapter website @ 

www.eaa602.org  

“You start with a bag full of luck and an empty bag of 

experience. The trick is to fill the bag of experience before 

you empty the bag of luck.”                             Anonymous 


